
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2020 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you are aware, things are very different this year due to COVID.  At this time we would 

normally be organising the school fair, Christmas concerts etc., all of these unfortunately 

can’t go ahead.  

 

As a school we don’t want to let the festive season pass us by without doing anything so 

we are going to have a class raffle.  Each class will make up a hamper in a particular 

colour, pictures of the hampers will be put on our website and Facebook and we will be 

selling raffle tickets for 50p each.  If you would like to buy tickets to win the hamper please 

put your child’s name, class, how many tickets you want and the money in an envelope 

and hand to their class teacher.  You will then be sent home the number of tickets you 

have requested. All money and tickets must be returned no later than Tuesday 8th 

December. 

 

The tickets will be drawn on Thursday 10th December and the winners will be notified by 

text and e-mail to collect their hamper.  Hampers must be collected by someone over 

the age of 18 as they may contain alcohol. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Oliver Flitcroft and all of the staff at Seaton Delaval First School 


